
 

 
 

 

 

April 22, 2020 
 
District of Saanich               BY EMAIL:  council@saanich.ca 
770 Vernon Avenue 
Victoria BC   V8X 2W7 
 
ATTENTION:  Mayor and Council 
 
Dear Mayor Haynes: 
 
RE: Spectrum Turf and Rink (STAR) Project 
 
At its March 9, 2020 Regular Open Board meeting, the Board carried the following resolution with 
respect to Spectrum Community School’s working group’s request to develop turf and rink 
amenities on the Spectrum Secondary School grounds: 
 

That the Board of Education write a letter to Saanich Parks and Recreation: 
supporting the STAR Working Committee’s task of consulting neighbours and 
partners in its business case research for the proposed project at Spectrum 
Community School; 
AND FURTHER; 
requesting Saanich Parks and Rec consider the proposed project feasibility study, 
recognizing the Board’s commitment to the project is not decided. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jordan Watters, Chair 
 
JW/km 
 
cc:  Board of Education, School District No. 61 

Shelley Green, Superintendent of Schools/CEO 
Audrey Smith, Spectrum Community School PAC 
Bruce Bidney, Principal, Spectrum Community School 
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